
 JANUARY 2025 

This is our monthly newsletter.  

Please pass this on to someone you know 

who might like to read it. 

HOVE SALVATION ARMY  

We have arrived into another New Year, a fresh start that can be full of hope, full of new    

opportunities and full of cheer. We think of all that we have done and all that we have 

not done and we make our resolutions to do certain things in 2025. 

We remember those who have gone before, thanking God for them and then we look  

forward to those who may come new into our church family.  

We now have twelve months to be amazing, twelve months to celebrate all that we can 

achieve and twelve months to look to God, resolving to be all that He wants us to be. 

We are part of a church which is alive and vibrant, a place where we can truly           

welcome everyone in.  

We have created a place of worship that is open to all and now we look forward to what 

is to come. 

And when things do not go quite as planned we can remember these words of comfort 

knowing that our Heavenly Father is with us at all times. 

Philippians tells us: Rejoice in the Lord always. I will say it again: Rejoice! 5 Let your       

gentleness be evident to all. The Lord is near. 6 Do not be anxious about anything, but in  

every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your request to God.  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lunch Club re-starts on     
Wednesday 8th January. 

 

COMMANDING OFFICER 

MAJOR MANDY SANDS 

Sackville Rd/Conway St. Hove.  

BN3 3LA   

 JANUARY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

FRIDAY 3rd 

FUN-TASTIC FRIDAY 2 - 4.30pm 

Sunday 5th  

Covenant Sunday led by Major Mandy 

Saturday 12th  

All-Age Service followed by Prayer Lunch led by Major Mandy 

Sunday 19th  

Meeting Led by Commissioner Gill Downer 

Sunday 26th 

Meeting led by Majors Mike and Elizabeth Lloyd then  

Divisional Gathering at Horsham at 4pm 

BIBLE STUDY RESTARTS IN FEBRUARY 

Tuesday 4th at 7.30pm via ZOOM 

Thursday 6th at 10.30am on ZOOM and in person at the hall. 

 

 

 

The shop re-opens on Monday 
6th January and Lunch Club re-starts on 
Wednesday 8th January. 

 

 

 

FOOD BANK  Our Food Bank will continue to provide essential supplies for those in specific 

need. We are always happy to receive items to boost the bank.                                                                                            


